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25th September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
From now on we will be sharing the children’s Home Learning on Google Classroom. All parents and 
carers received details last week and yesterday on how to set up their child’s account. If you have 
not already done so, please set up your child’s account as soon as possible. Any problems please 
email datamanager@londonmeedprimary.co.uk. 
 
Home Learning will be set on a Friday, and needs to be submitted to Google Classroom by the 
following Wednesday. When your child logs in to their Google Classroom account, their home 
learning will be in the ‘Classwork’ section of their account.  

 
  
As with previous years, Home Learning will focus on practising reading and spelling, and the 
development of key Maths skills through the online Mathletics program. Log on details for 
Mathletics and Phonics will be in children’s Home Learning books that are being sent home today.  
 
In terms of submitting Home Learning, with the current Covid-19 restrictions in place, we will not be 
collecting in home learning books, or reading records. Instead, we ask that you take photos of your 
child’s home learning (for example, a picture of the spellings that they have practised). The easiest 
way to upload pictures to Google Classroom is through the Google Classroom app, though they can 
also be uploaded through a PC or laptop. 
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All children will receive a reading record which can remain at home to be filled in. As with the other 
home learning, we ask that you take a photo of that week’s entries in the reading record and upload 
it to Google Classwork page on Google Classroom by Friday.  
 
Reading books to be shared at home will be collected in on a Friday, with a new book being sent 
home each Monday, thus allowing the school to quarantine books for 72 hours before redistributing 
them.   
 
If you need to email teachers please continue to use their year group email address which can be 
found on this week’s newsletter rather than Google Classroom. Many thanks. 

 

Kind regards, 
Natalie Langtree 
Acting Head teacher  
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